
We would like to thank all Vestra staff for their incredibly 

generous donations to our two chosen charities, 

Cash4Kids and Sunderland Food Bank this Christmas. 

As you can see from the photos below, the donations 

were superb. Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank You! 
Cash4Kids and Sunderland Food Bank 


